
 

COVER SHEET FOR ATS BUSING CONTRACT 

 

 March 16, 2021  

 

TOPIC/ AGENDA ITEM: 

 

ATS Busing Contract Vote 

 

PERSONNEL INVOLVED: 

 

Don Parcell – Director of Operations  

 

 

ISSUES INVOLVED/FISCAL IMPLICATIONS (IF ANY): 

 

Current school year is the last year of the 3-Year busing contract PCHS has with American 

Transportation Systems (ATS). This proposed contract will cover the 2021-22 through 2023-24 

school years if approved. No further financial impacts than similar historical cost of the busing 

program to PCHS. 

 

IMPACT ON SCHOOL MISSION, VISION OR GOALS, (IF ANY): 

 

Assists in enabling some students to attend PCHS from farther away locations, or for families 

that have all household adults working, which often facilitates PCHS Diversity. 

 

OPTIONS OR SOLUTIONS: 

 

Contract approval will allow for continuation of busing services to students who otherwise may 

not be able to attend PCHS. Greater reliance on students taking Public Transportation is an 

alternative option available to families/students.  

 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR/PRINCIPAL’S RECOMMENDATION: 

 

The Executive Director/Principal recommends the Board of Trustees approve the proposed 

contract to help provde additional and safer options for students in georgraphically diverse 

locations to attend PCHS.  

 

 

RECOMMENDED MOTION: 

 

I make a motion to approve the proposed 2021-22 through 2023-24 school years contract 

between PCHS and American Transportation Systems. 

              

 

      

       ____________________________________ 

                                 Signature/Date  


